RECEIVED

April 8, 2016

APR 1 8 2016
{llinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor HEALTH FACILITIES &
Springfield, Illinois 62761 SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

Attention: Courtney Avery, State Board Administrator
Re:  Letter of Support for Schaumburg Surgery Center CON (Project 16-007)

Dear Board Members:

We are currently serving as the athletic directors for the boys and girls sports at Buffalo Grove
High School and oversee all the athletic activities for our students. Each year, young athletes at
our school experience several sports-related injuries. Barrington Orthopedic Specialists™ doctors
work closely with our sports programs and are always present during football games, making
sure that our young athletes are training properly, thus reducing the number of injuries, and
helping with immediate treatment and developing a plan for recovery when an injury does occur.
The doctors who volunteer their time make a big difference and we are truly grateful for the
relationship we have with Barrington Orthopedic Specialists.

We are writing to express our support for the certificate of need (CON) permit application
submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center (SSC), which will be owned and operated by doctors
from Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. We ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and
Services Review Board to vote in favor of this project. Your affirmative vote will allow SSC to
establish a multi-specialty ambulatory surgical treatment center (ASTC) that can treat our young,
injured athletes in a convenient outpatient setting. If you approve this project, our injured athletes
will be able to avoid surgical care-at the hospital. Therefore, the proposed ASTC will enhance
access to healthcare services for this particular group of young patients.

We kindly request your approve for this application. We believe the project is both necessary and
in the best interest of our community. Thank you for vour consideration.

Sincerely,

(i .0 v

Kip North

Athletic Director Athletic Director

Boys™ Athletics Girls® Athletics

Buftalo Grove High School Buffalo Grove High School
1100 W. Dundee Rd 1100 W. Dundee Rd

Buffalo Grove, IL 60169 Buffalo Grove, I1. 60169




March 31, 2016

lllinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second [Floor

Springfield, Illinois 62761

Attention: Courtney Avery, State Board Administrator

Re:  Letter of Support for Schaumburg Surgery Center CON (Project 16-007)
Dear Board Members:

[ am currently serving as the athletic director at Schaumburg High School. 1 oversee all the
athletic activities for our students. Each year, young athlcics at my school experience several
sports-related injuries. Barrington Orthopedic Specialists’ doctors work closely with our sports
programs and are always present during football games, making sure that our young athletes arc
training properly, thus reducing the number of injuries, and helping with immediate treatment
and developing a plan for recovery when an injury does occur. The doctors who volunteer their
time make a big difference and we are truly grateful for the relationship we have with Barrington
Orthopedic Specialists.

I am writing to express my support for the certificate of need (CON) permit application
submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center (SSC), which will be owned and operated by doctors
from Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and
Scrvices Review Board to vote in favor of this project. Your affirmative vote will allow SSC to
establish a multi-specialty ambulatory surgical treatment center (ASTC) that can treat our young,
injured athletes in a convenient outpatient setting. If you approve this project, our injured athletes
will be able to avoid surgical care at the hospital. Therefore, the proposed ASTC will enhance
access to healtheare services for this particular group of young patients.

I kindly request that you approve this application. | believe the project is both necessary and in
the best interest of our community. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

) 1
Marty M a/nning ,2

Athletic Director
Schaumburg High School
1100 W. Schaumburg Rd
Schaumburg, 1L 60194




March 31, 2016

linois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor

Springfield, Illinois 62761

Attention: Courtney Avery, State Board Administrator

Re: Letter of Support for Schaumburg Surgery Center CON (Project 16-007)
Dear Board Members:

I ain currently serving as the assistant athletic trainer at Schaumburg High School. I provide
preventative, immediate, follow up, and rehabilitative care for all of the student-athletes of the
school. Our school currently enrolls around 2.385 students. Fach year, young athletes at my
school experience several sports-related injuries. Barrington Orthopedic Specialists’ doctors
work closely with our sports programs and are always present during football games, making
sure that our young athletes are training properly, thus reducing the number of injuries, and
helping with immediate treatment and developing a plan for recovery when an injury does occur.
The doctors who volunteer their time make a big difference and we are truly grateful for the
relationship we have with Barrington Orthopedic Specialists.

I am writing to express my support for the certificate of need (CON) permit application
submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center (SSC), which will be owned and operated by doctors
from Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and
Services Review Board to vote in favor of this project. Your affirmative vote will allow SSC to
establish a multi-specialty ambulatory surgical treatment center (ASTC) that can treat our young,
injured athletes in a convenient outpatient setting. If you approve this project, our injured athletes
will be able to avoid surgical care at the hospital. Therefore, the proposed ASTC will enhance
access to healthcare services for this particular group of young patients.

I kindly request that you approve this application. I believe the project is both necessary and in
the:best interest of our community. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

L f

Lisa Porters, ATC

Athletic Trainer

Schaumburg High School

1100 W. Schaumburg Rd
Schaumburg, 11, 60194




.March 31, 2016

llinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor

Springfield, Tllinois 62761

Attention: Courtney Avery, State Board Administrator

Re: Letter of Support for Schaumburg Surgery Center CON (Project 16-007)
Deélr Board Members:

I am currently serving as the head athletic trainer at Schaumburg High School. 1 provide
preventative, immediate, follow up, and rehabilitative care for all of the student-athletes of the
school. Our school currently enrolls around 2,300 students. Each year, young athletes at my
school experience several sports-related injuries. Barrington Orthopedic Specialists’ doctors
work closely with our sports programs and are always present during football games, making
sure that our young athletes are training properly, thus reducing the number of injuries, and
helping with immediate treatinent and developing a plan for recovery when an injury does occur.
The doctors who volunteer their time make a big difference and we are truly grateful for the
relationship we have with Barrington Orthopedic Specialists.

I am writing to express my support for the certificate of need (CON) permit application
submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center (SSC), which will be owned and operated by doctors
.froin Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and,
Services Review Board to vote in favor of this project. Your affirmative vote will allow SSC to
establish a multi-specialty ambulatory surgical treatment center (ASTC) that can treat our young,
injured athletes in a convenient outpatient setting. If you approve this project, our injured athletes
will be able to avoid surgical care at the hospital. Therefore, the proposed ASTC will enhance
access to healthcare services for this particular group of young patients.

I kindly request that you approve this application. 1 believe the project is both necessary and in
the best interest of our community. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Michael DeVries, M.Ed, ATC
Athletic Trainer

Schaumburg High School
1100 W. Schaumburg Rd
Schaumburg, 1L 60194




March 31, 2016

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Stieet, Second Floor

Springfield, Illinois 62761

Attention: Courtney Avery, State Board Administrator

Re: Letter of Support for Schaumburg Surgery Center CON (Project 16-007)
Dear Board Members:

I am currently serving as the assistant athletic trainer at Hoffman Estates High School. I provide
preventative, immediate, follow up, and rehabilitative care for all of the student-athletes of the
school. Our school currently enrolls around 1,900 students. Each year, young athletes at my
school experience several sports-related injuries. Barrington Orthopedic Specialists’ doctors
work closely with our sports programs and are always present during football games, making
sure that our young athletes are training properly, thus reducing the number of injuries, and
helping with immediate treatment and developing a plan for recovery when an injury does occur.
The doctors who volunteer their time make a big difference and we are truly grateful for the
relationship we have with Barrington Orthopedic Specialists.

I am writing to express my support for the certificate of need (CON) permit application
submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center (SSC), which will be owned and operated by doctors
from Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. [ ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and
Services Review Board to vote in favor of this project. Your affirmative vote will allow SSC to
establish a multi-specialty ambulatory surgical treatment center (ASTC) that can treat our young,
injured athletes in a convenient outpatient setting, If you approve this project, our injured athletes
will be able to avoid surgical care at the hospital. Therefore, the proposed ASTC will enhance
access to healthcare services for this particular group of young patients.

I kindly request that you approve this application. I believe the project is both necessary and in
the best interest of our community. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Kj/w@ﬂm@/

Shannon Malahy, ATC
Athletic Trainer ,
Hoffman Estates High School
1100 W. Higgins Rd
Hoffman Estates, IL 60169




March 31, 2016

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor

Springfield, Illinois 62761

Attention: Courtney Avery, State Board Administrator

Re: Letter of Support for Schaumburg Surgery Center CON (Project 16-007)

Dear Board Members:

I am currently serving as the assistant athletic trainer at Hoffman Estates High School. I provide
preventative, immediate, follow up, and rehabilitative care for all of the student-athletes of the
school. Our school currently enrolls around 1,900 students. Each year, young athletes at my
school experience séveral sports-related injuries. Barrington Orthopedic Specialists’ doctors
work closely with our sports programs and are always present during football games, making
sure that our young athletes are training properly, thus reducing the number of injuries, and
helping with immediate treatment and developing a plan for recovery when an injury does occur.
The doctors who volunteer their time make a big difference and we are truly grateful for the
relationship we have with Barrington Orthopedic Specialists.

I am writing to express my support for the certificate of need (CON) permit application
submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center (SSC), which will be owned and operated by doctors
from Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and
Services Review Board to vote in favor of this project. Your affirmative vote will allow SSC to
establish a multi-specialty ambulatory surgical treatment center (ASTC) that can treat our young,
injured athletes in a convenient outpatient setting. If you approve this project, our injured athletes
will be able to avoid surgical care at the hospital. Therefore, the proposed ASTC will enhance
access to healthcare services for this particular group of young patients.

I kindly request that you approve this application. I believe the project is both necessary and in
.the best interest of our community. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincergly,

Cara Schuck, ATC
Athletic Trainer
Hoffman Estates High School
1100 W. Higgins Rd
Hoffman Estates, IL. 60169




March 31, 2016

Ilinois Health Facilities ‘and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor

Springfield, Illinois 62761

Attention: Courtney Avery, State Board Administrator

Re:  Letter of Support for Schaumburg Surgery Center CON (Project 16-007)
Dear Board Members:

I am currently serving as the athletic director at Schaumburg High School. T oversee all the
athletic activities for our students. Each year, young athletes at my school experience several
sports-related injuries. Barrington Orthopedic Specialists® doctors work closely with our sports
programs and are always present during football games, making sure that our young athletes are
training properly, thus reducing the number of injuries, and helping with immediate treatment
and developing a plan for recovery when an injury does occur. The doctors who volunteer their
time make a big ditference and we are truly grateful for the relationship we have with Barrington
Orthopedic Specialists.

I am writing to express my support for the certificate of need (CON) permit application
submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center (SSC), which will be owned and operated by doctors
from Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and
Services Review Board to vote in favor of this project. Your affirmative vote will allow SSC to
establish a multi-specialty ambulatory surgical treatinent center (ASTC) that can treat our young,
injured athletes in a convenient outpatient setting. If you approve this project, our injured athletes
will be able to avoid surgical care at the hospital. Therefore, the proposed ASTC will enhance
access to healthcare services for this particular group of young patients.

I kindly request that ‘you approve this application. I believe the project is both necessary and in
the best interest of our community. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

-t 37

Marty M a/nning /?

Athletic Director
Schaumburg High School
1100 W. Schaumburg Rd
Schaumburg, [L. 60194




March 31, 2016

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor

Springfield, Illinois 62761

Attention: Courtney Avery, State Board Administrator

Re: Letter of Support for Schaumburg Surgery Center CON (Project 16-007)

Dear Board Members:

I am currently serving as the head athletic trainer at Buffalo Grove High School. I provide
preventative, immediate, follow up, and rehabilitative care for all of the student-athletes of the
school. Our school currently enrolls around 1,900 students. Each year, young athletes at my
school experience several sports-related injuries. Barrington Orthopedic Specialists’ doctors
work closely with our sports programs and are always present during football games, making
sure that our young athletes are training properly, thus reducing the number of injuries, and
helping with immediate treatment and developing a plan for recovery when an injury does occur.
The doctors who volunteer their time make a big difference and we are truly grateful for the
relationship we have with Barrington Orthopedic Specialists.

I am writing to express my support for the certificate of need (CON) permit application
submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center (SSC), which will be owned and operated by doctors
from Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. 1 ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and
Services Review Board to vote in favor of this project. Your affirmative vote will allow SSC to
establish a multi-specialty ambulatory surgical treatment center (ASTC) that can treat our young,
injured athletes in a convenient outpatient setting. If you approve this project, our injured athletes
will be able to avoid surgical care at the hospital. Therefore, the proposed ASTC will enhance
access 1o healthcare services for this particular group of young patients.

[ kindly request that you approve this application. [-believe the project is both necessary and in
the best interest of our community. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

@(47 L/fw%fp, ATC

Kelly Vanderstappen, ATC
Athletic Trainer v
Buffalo Grove High School
1100 W. Dundee Rd
Buffalo Grove, 1L 60089




March 31, 2016

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor

Springfield, Illinois 62761 _

Attention: Courtney Avery, State Board Administrator

Re: Letter of Support for Schaumburg Surgery Center CON (Project 16-007)

Dear Board Members:

I am currently serving as the head athletic trainer at Hoffman Estates High School. I provide
preventative, immediate, follow up, and rehabilitative care for all of the student-athletes of the
school. Qur school currently enrolls around 1,900 students. Each year, young athletes at my
school experience several sports-related injuries. Barrington Orthopedic Specialists’ doctors
work closely with our sports programs and are always present during football games, making
sure that our young athletes are training properly, thus reducing the number of injuries, and
helping with immediate treatment and developing a plan for recovéry when an injury does occur.
The doctors who volunteer their time make a big difference and we are truly grateful for the
relationship we have with Barrington Orthopedic Specialists.

[ am writing to express my support for the certificate of need (CON) permit application
submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center (SSC), which will be owned and operated by doctors
from Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and
Services Review Board to vote in favor of this project. Your affirmative vote will allow SSC to
establish a multi-specialty ambulatory surgical treatment center (ASTC) that can treat our young,
injured athletes in a convenient outpatient setting. If you approve this project, our injured athletes
will be able to avoid surgical care at the hospital. Therefore, the proposed ASTC will enhance
access to healthcare services for this particular group of young patients.

I kindly request that you approve this application. I believe the project is both necessary and in
. the best interest of our community. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, ’

Rick Bacon, ATC

Athletic Trainer

Hoffman Estates High School
1100 W. Higgins Rd
Hoffman Estates, IL 60169




